
                 Saint Vincent de Paul Bulletin Page

                                             Palm Sunday Bake Sale

                                                    March 29, 2015

                          At: Saint Isidore's Church and Sacred Heart Church

                                                    Important Notice

                                             
              If anyone has donations or would like to help at the Warming Center,
                       you can contact Cathy Gardner, who is in charge, at 
                                               shinemylite@gmail.com .
              Thanks to everyone !!!  The people who get assistance at the centers
              are extremely grateful.  This helps not only homeless people, but people 
              who have no heat in their homes.
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